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           New Sewer pipe marker Buoy (Glen Beach) 
 
Please be aware that the unlit RED buoy marking the end of 
the sewer pipe has been moved to a new position approx. 
130M landward of the original position. This Buoy will now be 
marking a permanent diffuser that has been installed at the 
end of the pipeline. Please navigate with caution within 25M 
of this marker. 

 
 
           Many thanks for you co-operation 

 
           Dave Richards 
           Harbour Master                                                                                                                                                                    
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